Holidays during term time
 
As you will be aware, Government changes come into force back in 2016 that meant Head teachers were no longer able to grant leave of absence during term time unless there are exceptional circumstances.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Following the Platt case, the Local Authority have been waiting for further Government guidance. The Supreme Court judgement on whether a father acted lawfully when he took his daughter to Florida in term-time has implications for anyone with a child/young person in school. The Supreme Court has decided that a parent cannot, unless authorised by a Headteacher to do so, be absent from school without potentially being liable for a Penalty Notice and/or Magistrates Court proceedings. The Court’s judgement applies to all pupils registered at a school in England.
We have attached the information circulated by the Attendance Prosecution Service within Sandwell. This also outlines the consequences of taking unauthorised leave of absence.
Here at Highfields Primary school any parents who are considering taking their child out of school must first complete a Leave of Absence form from the main school office. 
We would remind all parents that exceptional circumstances do not include family holidays, visiting relatives or friends, attending events, looking after family members, birthdays, shopping etc.
